
October 5, 2006 

Gerald R. Miller, City Manager 
City of Long Beach 
333 West Ocean Blvd 
Long Beach CA 90802 

Group Number 448651 

Dear Mr. Miller: 

Please be advised that The Standard offers to renew your group policy, bearing Group Policy Number 
44865 1, for the period December 1,2006 through November 30,2008. Your policy next renews 
December 1, 2008. The following rates will apply to the above stated period: 

Insurance Coverage Premium Rates 
Long Term Disability 
Short Term Disability 

0.32 Percent of Insured Earnings 
$0.075 Per $10.00 of Benefit 

All other terms and conditions of the Group Policy remain the same. You may accept The Standard's 
offer of renewal by signing as indicated below. 

Gerald R. Miller 
City Manager APPROVED AS TO FORM 

10- / 2 * 0 L  
Date 

BY 
S E N I O R  DEPUTIY'CITY ATTORNEY 



T' ' 

Sincerely, 

We are pleased to continue to be of service to the City of Long Beach. 

Griff Bailey I 
Regional Vice President, Regional Accounts 

R b a l  Vies President, Regional Accounts 

cc: Contract File 
Premium File 

State of Oregon 1 
1 
) ss. 
) 

County of Multnomah ) 

On before me, the undersigned, a Notary Public in and for said State, personally appeared Griff Bailey 
and Dayna V. Kirk, personally known to me and acknowledged that the letter dated April 28, 2006, 
addressed to the City of Long Beach, was executed by them in capacity of Vice Presidents of The - 

ration executed the same. 

- 
Notary Public / 

My Commissjon Expires: / 

CLAUDIA J. CORW 
NOTARY PUBLlC-OREm 
COMMISSION NO. 371468 


